

COMMONWEALTH SECONDARY SCHOOL Nurturing Champions of Today and Leaders of Tomorrow

8 May 2020

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

CARE PACKAGE FOR FAS STUDENTS

In this current covid-19 situation, we understand that there is a need for more support as families find it difficult to cope with the reduction in income or possible loss of jobs.

The school has partnered with The Food Bank to provide Care Packages for families who may need the necessary assistance. The Care Packages include items like canned food etc.

The Care Packages will be available in the school for families to collect (restricted to 2 members in the same household). The details are as follows:

Date: 12 to 19 May 2020

Time: 9am to 3pm

Venue: Imaginarium, The School Library (First floor)

We hope you and your families can benefit from this programme.

Thank you

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Lena Chua Vice-Principal (Administration)